
Brisbane  

Park   

Infant School 
 

 

Our value of the month is 

Thoughtfulness  

                                                   

Milk is available free to all 
U5s and children entitled to 
free school meals.  
Milk can also be ordered and 
paid for using Cool Milk.  
Website: 
www.coolmilk.com/parents 

There will be no after school care or after school 
clubs on Friday 9th Feburary, school will close for 

half term at 3.20pm 
School re-opens Monday 19th February 

 

Newsletter 

PE DAYS  
Remember to wear your PE kit on 
the day of PE, with your hoodie 
or school jumper, joggers,  
leggings or shorts if warm and a  
t-shirt.  Hoodies with the school 
logo can be bought from  
Identity. Please remove any 
jewellery. 

 Mon Tues  Wed Thurs Fri 

Rec PE    PE 

Y1 PE   PE PE 

Y2 PE   PE PE 

School Trip 

Wednesday 27th 

March to  

Ulverston Hoad, 

Ford Park 

Letters will be sent out, please let us know if 

you are bringing a packed lunch from home 

or you require a school packed lunch. 

 

 

 

 

Half term week commencing Monday 
12th February  

Return to school  
Monday 19th February 

Easter break up Thursday 28th 
March and return to school  

Tuesday 16th April 

Our new website is 
up and running 

please subscribe to 
our calendar for 
updates on events 

in school!  

It will alert you on 
everything happening in your child’s 

year group. 

Parent  

Meetings  
will take place week  

commencing  

Monday 18th March 

2024, book through Schoolcloud, an 

email will be sent after half term 

WORLD BOOK 

DAY  
Thursday 7th March 2024 

Dress up as your  

favourite book character 

or wear your pyjamas! 

Bring your favourite book to school! 

From September we will have a new uniform: 

NAVY BLUE JUMPER 

WHITE POLO T-SHIRT 

GREY TROUSERS/SKIRT 

Our PE uniform will be: 

WHICHEVER HOUSE COLOUR YOUR CHILD IS 

IN T-SHIRT (RED, YELLOW, BLUE, GREEN)  

we will send you the information 

NAVY BLUE SHORTS/JOGGERS/LEGGINGS 

NAVY BLUE HOODIE (available from Identity) 

We can’t wait to see how smart everyone will 

look. We appreciate your support! 

BINGO NIGHT  
at British Legion Club on 
Tuesday 20th February  

at 7.30pm 
 

Come along and join the fun! 

If you are planning a holiday during term time,  

please remember to let us know and fill in a  

leave of absence form, you can pick up a form from 

the front office. Not all holidays will be authorised. 

Visit our website for more information. 


